Witzel-Behl, Maribeth

From: Weier, Anita

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2011 1:14 PM
To: Clerk

Subject: 402 Troy Drive Storage Unit

(Please include in packet with Legistar 21604, which was item 6 on the May 17 agenda and will be on Plan Commission
May 6 and Council June 21 agenda). Thanks, Antia Weier

From: Muriel-Charter mail [m.simms@charter.net]
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2011 9:38 AM

To: ALL ALDERS

Subject: DOA Troy Drive Storage Unit

May 19, 2011
Alders:

| am registering my opposition to the proposed museum storage facility on Troy Drive. Others opposed to the facility have
listed salient points: (1) rezoning will lose conservancy status (2) increased traffic on a small street (3) unpredictability of
noise (4) perhaps unsupervised and uncaring attitude during the construction-encroachment (5) toc close to Troy Gardens
(6) disallows Troy Gardens expansion, and (7) ugly.

My note goes a bit farther. Developers and now the state "pick on" the Northside's pristine land to develop. Query the
state about what other land it owns. Citizen groups work so hard to protect the health of the lakes, land, the look, feel, and
health of the Northside, and marsh. We have a harder job to do fighting agencies than people downtown or on the
Westside. Help the state reconsider another site.

Muriel Simms




